Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

From: Gonzales, Clair <Clair.Gonzales@tetratech.com>

Sent: Monday, October 28, 2019 12:21 PM

To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD; lke Tavarez; Carmona, Mike
Subject: [EXT] RE: Canvasback 13 Fed #2H - COG

Mr. Hamlet,

Due to the recent rains and access issues in the area of AH-6, the area was resampled on August 5, 2019 and showed a
chloride concentration of 48 mg/kg.

Thank you,

Clair Gonzales,

Clair Gonzales, P.G. | Project Manager
Phone: 432.687.8123| Mobile 432.260.8634 | Fax:432.682.3946
clair.gonzales@tetratech.com

www.tetratech.com

From: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD <Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us>

Sent: Friday, October 25, 2019 2:35 PM

To: Gonzales, Clair <Clair.Gonzales@tetratech.com>

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD <Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us>
Subject: Canvasback 13 Fed #2H - COG

/\ CAUTION: This email originated from an external sender. Verify the source before opening links or attachments. /\
Clair,

On page 3 of the report, it says “AH-6 at 0-1’ below surface showed a chloride below 600 mg/kg of 48.0 mg/kg. Table 1
has soil sample location AH-6 (0-1’)at 3,730 mg/kg for chlorides. Can you tell me which one is correct?

Thank you,

Robert J Hamlet

State of New Mexico

Energy, Minerals, and Natural Resources
Oil Conservation Division

811 S. First St., Artesia NM 88210

(575) 748-1283



Robert.Hamlet@state.nm.us




